Your tax-deductible donation, payable to the National United Choirs, can be mailed to:

Liz Kaniewski NUC Treasurer 7719 W. Coventry Drive Franklin, WI 53132

Name	
Address	
City	
State Zip Code	
Parish	
City	-
State Zip Code	-
Amount of Donation	
In memory or honor of:	
Please specify which award you would like y General Scholarship Spojnia (PNA, formerly PNU) Adam B. Pikulski	our donation to be applied to:
Cecilia Shumlas	
Bishop Walter A. Slowakiewicz Emil Śwantkowski	
George Balcar	
Bishop W. Eugeniusz Magyar	
Edward F and Frances A. Bialoglo	wicz